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College Admission Counselors: 
 

Thank you for reaching out to Walton.  We would love to have you visit.  For the fall 

2020, all college visits will be virtual and must be scheduled during non-instructional 

time.  This year we are using Naviance RepVisits to schedule virtual visits:  

https://CounselorCommunity.com. 

If you prefer not to schedule your visit through RepVisits, or would like to schedule a 

presentation outside of the college visit schedule, please email Laurel.Gross@cobbk12.org. 

If you have questions, please contact:  

Laurel Gross, College Advisor 

Laurel.Gross@cobbk12.org 

Google Voice: 678-845-8026 
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